
Tri-C 100% Tobacco-Free Policy 
Cuyahoga Community College is committed to promoting a healthy lifestyle and workplace environment while preparing 
our students for tobacco-free work environments. The College supports administrators, faculty, staff and students in their 
efforts to reduce or discontinue the use of tobacco products. Therefore, the College approved a tobacco-free policy that 
supports a healthy environment for all who are on the grounds of any College location. 
Effective Aug. 8, 2016, the use of all types of tobacco products will be prohibited in all College-owned or leased properties 
including parking lots, garages and all outside areas. Visit tri-c.edu/breathefree tri-c.edu/breathefree for more information. 
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